Board of Assessors – June 8, 2009
The meeting was called to order at 5:35PM by Chairman Jay Newton.  Also present were Jack McKiernan and Will Naser were present.
1. There was a discussion on the unbuildable lots in town that saw a large increase in value.  Jay talked to Steve from PK – he will have Bob call him.  Will will also look into this and contact Steve Sullivan – our DOR rep.  
2. The minutes of June 1st were approved.
3. There was a discussion on the PK contract and who owns the data.  Will will sit with Suzanne and discuss it.
4. The Board discussed the meeting schedule for the summer.  Terri to post the following meetings:  June 22nd, July 13th & 27th, August 10th & 24th and September 14th.

5. Will asked about a third board member – Jack said he asked Dennis and was told that there is nothing pending.

6. Will discussed collecting permit data for new growth until June 30th and the second part of that discussion was the supplemental billing.  Will thinks it is a good idea to look into.

7. There was a discussion on the cell phone ATB cases.

8. The small business exemption was discussed.  Terri to destroy as the information is not open to public inspection.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:57PM. 

The following were signed:

Lien abatement paperwork from Board of Health for 101-A West Street
Respectfully,

Secretary
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